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	Monthly CEO Regionwide Meeting Recap
On Friday, January 9, 2009, the Regionwide Transportation CEOs met to discuss the latest status of the federal and state economic stimulus efforts along with the current State of California budget that included proposal to completely eliminate state funding for transit.  The CEOs also received a briefing from RCTC regarding the Metrolink Perris Valley Line extension project.  On a separate note, SCAG shared that the City of Wildomar has joined their membership.  
Orange County Transportation Authority CEO Art Leahy will continue to Chair these meetings for 2009.  The next Regionwide CEO meeting is scheduled on Friday, February 13, 2009 in the Malibu Conference Room from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Citizens’ Advisory Council Update
On Friday, January 9, 2009, Rail General Manager Mike Cannell was the guest speaker at the Executive Council meeting of Metro's Citizens' Advisory Council (CAC).  He provided an update on rail projects including the logistics involved in adding the Expo Line to the existing Blue Line operation between 7th St/Metro Center and Washington/Flower.

The CAC, comprised of LA transit advocates, is appointed by our Board and meets twice a month. The group provides community feedback on transportation programs and projects to the Board. The public is invited to the next CAC General Meeting set for 6:30 p.m. on January 28, 2009 at the Gateway Plaza Conference Room. 
Metro to Host First Transportation Demand Management, Technology and Information Symposium
On Thursday, February 5, 2009, we will hold a Transportation Demand Management, Technology and Information Symposium.  The symposium will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. in the Board Room. The purpose of the symposium is to examine how technology and innovation contribute towards improving public transportation in the Los Angeles County.  At this event, agency representatives and other stakeholders will have the opportunity to discuss Transportation Demand Management (TDM) strategies for the future of our region and exchange vital information. 

As part of the symposium, we will also host the Transportation Demand Management workshop in preparation for the upcoming 2009 Call for Projects. 
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